



Miss Kerry Oakley B.Ed (Hons) NPQH Noke Drive, Redhill, Surrey, RH1 4AD 01737 764356 mail@carringtonschool.org www.carringtonschool.org

2 October 2025

Dear parents and carers

To help students make the most of their Excellence sessions (and to reduce the time spent changing) we will now **allow those taking part in Boxing, Gymnastics, Ninjitsu, Football, Cheer and Ballet to wear their PE kit to school on Fridays, starting this Friday, 3 October.**

This applies to your young person as they are taking one of the above sessions. This only applies to Excellence and not PE lessons and it is essential that students wear the correct PE kit, which includes:

- Black Carrington PE t-shirt
- Plain black shorts or skort (not cycling shorts)
- Plain black sports leggings or plain black tracksuit trousers
- School 1/4 zip tracksuit top (optional)
- Plain black underlayers (e.g skins) can be worn underneath PE top on cold days

If students arrive in incorrect kit, we will contact home for someone to bring in the correct kit, or they may be sent home to change.

You can purchase the approved PE kit from our official supplier, Your Image Limited, via the following link: Carrington School Uniform Shop – Your Image Limited [Carrington...ge Limited]

Thank you for your continued support in upholding our school standards.

Best wishes

Mrs H Colman

Excellence Coordinator



